
 

TO THE NATIONAL SECURITIES MARKET COMMISSION (CNMV) 

 

Compañía de Distribución Integral Logista Holdings, S.A. (the Company), pursuant to the 
provisions of Article 227 of the Refunded Text of the Law on the Securities Market, informs 
the National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) of the following: 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

In addition to the information published by the Company on October 4, 2022, regarding the 
extension of the Share Buyback Program, agreed by the Company’s Board of Directors on 
September 27, 2022, it is reported that the maximum authorized purchase amount is 
€2,900,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
Leganés, October 7th, 2022 
 
 
Compañía de Distribución Integral Logista Holdings, S.A. 


